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Dear Parents,

Spring is a fun time at Deerfield and it goes fast! Here are a few important 

items: Parent Input Forms for next year will be available in the office from 

March  10-20. Please pick one up if you’d like to give me input about your stu-

dent as I make class lists.

	 If you live in the AFHS boundary and want your 6th grader to attend AFJr, 

please make sure to hand in an Out of Area Form. Pick it up at Mtn Ridge and 

hand it in to AFJr.

	 If you have friends or neighbors that will have a kindergarten aged student 

next year, encourage them to come in a register them soon. It helps us as we 

make plans for next year.

Thanks!

Mr. Dalley

Message from Our Principal

CALENDAR

Monday, March 2
Play rehearsal 6:00pm

Tuesday, March 3
Play rehearsal 6:00pm

Wednesday, March 4
Super Hero Day

Thursday, March 5
Play rehearsal 6:00pm

Monday, March 9
No School, Professional Dev.

Tuesday, March 10
PTA Mtg 9:30am

Play rehearsal 6:00pm

Wednesday, March 11
SCC

Thursday, March 12
Play rehearsal 6:00pm

Monday, March 16
Dress rehearsal 6:00pm

March 17–20
School Play

Tuesday, March 31
Bunny Grams

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, April 6–10
Spring Break

Thursday, April 16
Spring Arts Festival

School Play, Tom Sawyer! March 17–20

T he Adventures of Tom Sawyer 

opens March 17, 2015 at 7:00pm 

and runs nightly through March 20, 

2015. 

	 The matinée on Wednesday that 

week is for students only. Ticket 

sales start Thursday March 12 before 

2nd track in the mornings and after 

1st track in the afternoons. Ticket 

prices are $2.50 pre-sold and $3.00 

at the door.

	 SawyerGrams will be sold  

Tuesday–Friday at lunch, the week 

of the play. Thank you to all of our 

great Deerfield actors and parents!
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Mile Club Starting this Month

Year Book Cover Contest Winners!
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2014–15

COVER CONTEST WINNERS!

Alexis Atkinson’s (6th) artwork has been selected to 

be the front cover! Back Cover winners are; Noah Burt 

(3rd), Summer Lawrence (4th), Tori Watkins (5th), 

and Josie Peterson (6th). Great job Eagles! We want 

to thank ALL students who participated in our Cover 

Contest and have included several cover ideas to be 

featured throughout the YB pages so make sure you 

buy your copy TODAY to find out if your cover entry 

is highlighted. 

	 Thank you Room Parent Volunteers for helping 

us upload class pictures, we appreciate you and need 

you to do so ASAP if you haven’t already. Instructions 

have been emailed to all assigned Room Parents so 

please contact your class Room Parent if you need 

more information. Thank you to all of our 6th graders 

who participated in the 6th grade YB spotlight! 

	 Turn in order form with $10.50 into the office or 

go to Deerfield’s Website and order online through 

March 19th—LAST DAY TO ORDER!!

Mile club begins on March 10th. We are super excit-

ed to have all of our fantastic runners back and look 

forward to making new running friends . If you are a 

NEW running friend then it will a fee of $10.  

Look forward to running with you soon:)

Reading Contest Wrap-up
Thanks to everyone for their support of the 

Reading Contest. The school as a whole read over 

800,000 minutes. Although it wasn’t enough to 

meet our 1,000,000 goal, the teachers pulled 

through for us by adding their minutes from their 

own reading contest! The overall winning classes 

were:

K-Richey-PM

1st-Gardner

2nd-Varner

3rd-McKeon

4th-Farnsworth

5th-Empey

6th-Kitchen

Thank you to my committee: Becca Mathis, Shanel 

Whitehead, Jenny Ricks, Savannah Dalton, Jessica 

Hayward, Melissa Shelton, and Candice Chris-

tensen for all of the time that you put into making 

the contest great! Thanks! Joeli Carroll.

Book Fair. Thanks for Your Support!
Thank you students and parents for the wonderful  
support of  our Scholastic Book Fair in February! Next 
up is the Buy One Get One Free fair coming in April. 
We’ll see you then!

Take Home Reading
A big thank you to those who have already donated 
Ziploc Bags for our THR program. We are still IN 
NEED of  Ziploc Bags for our THR books! The  
Ziploc-Double Zipper, Freezer Bags are preferred. If  
you would like to donate these bags to the THR please 
bring them to the front office. Thank you!.

Mark your calendars for the Deerfield Art festival that is 
coming up on April 16. There will be tons of  fun arts  
and crafts, performances and more for the entire family 
to enjoy.
	 If  anyone is willing to help out the with the Art  
festival committee please contact Jessica Hayward at  
801-234-9908 or jessyhay5@msn.com

Deerfield Arts Festival

Message from the PTA President

Thank you to Jana Cahoon and her committee for the wonderful dinners for the teachers during SEP. 
We’d like to thank Kneaders for donating dinner one night, and Malawi’s pizza for the discount they 

gave us. Thank you to Sherrie Hanna and her committee for their hard work with the book fairs. They all 
put in ALOT of  hours to make the book fair a success! And thank you to Joeli Carroll and her committee 
for the awesome reading contest. They worked tirelessly to make sure our kids were excited to read! The 
opening and closing assemblies were so fun, and Mr. Dalley really looked good as a s’more. I just can’t say 
enough about our great volunteers, they go above and beyond to make Deerfield a great school!

Cathy Kimball


